Stewart Will Not Race at
Plymouth on Saturday

Everyone at Sprints on Dirt and Plymouth Speedway extend our
deepest condolences and prayers to the family of Kevin Ward,
Jr. and thoughts and prayers to Tony Stewart and his family.
Tony Stewart will NOT be racing at Plymouth Speedway this
Saturday. More information on the weekend’s racing will be
announced this week.
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